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Question Time 

 

2019-20 academic year saw a number of high level searches conducted—some necessary 

replacements and some brand new positions. These searches were all conducted in differently 

problematic ways, such that it is a miracle that PFW was not sued for discrimination by the 

applicants.  

 

Is there a policy that governs how high level searches should be conducted, any ethical and 

procedural guidelines that are enforced? 

 

Given our alleged budget issues (necessitating emails from VCAA threatening to fire 

professional advisors if we don’t harass our unregistered students like overeager telemarketers), 

how is the creation of brand new high level administrative positions justified? Where does the 

money for these positions come from and at the expense of what? 
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